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We believe that there is a need to identify more meaningful indicators and targets associated 
with the strategy, which will assist in monitoring and determining the impact of land use on the 
transportation network, and ultimately influencing it’s sustainability. 
 
We look forward to working with the Council, in finalising the strategy and informing the Local 
Development Plan, with the aim of securing the sustainable growth of the region. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Robin Totten 
Head of Strategic Planning & Business Change 
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